
SPRINGVALE TOWNSHIP 

August 9, 2022 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 

The Springvale Township Board met in regular session on Tuesday, August 9, 2022, 7:00 PM, at 

the Springvale Township Hall, 8198 East Mitchell Road. There were four visitors present.   

 

CALL TO ORDER 7:00 PM by Township Supervisor, Randy McCune. 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

ROLL CALL by Pat McCune, Clerk  

Randy McCune, Supervisor  Present              Becky Fettig, Trustee        Present 

Dawn DeRue, Treasurer  Absent               Kyle Ulrich, Trustee         Present  

Patricia McCune, Clerk  Present 

 

CONSENT AGENDA ITEMS 

 
       Approval of the June Board meeting minutes:   

        Payment of bills:  No comments 

        Clerk and Treasurer’s Report: Funds are in order, taxes in order. Becky Fettig made the 

        Motion to accept, Kyle Ulrich seconded. Unanimous approval. 

         

 VERBAL REPORTS 

 

        Ordinance Enforcement Officer (OEO): see attached report.   

        Lake level reports: Joel Kato submitted his report.  

  Fire Dept. Report:  Randy McCune reported for the department. Auction is the best yet. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

          

         Aerial Township Photography Update: Completed. 

         Townhall Refurbishment Update: Countertops completed. 

         Fire Department Generator: Ready to be installed. 

         Road Construction Update: General commentary. 

 

New Business 

 

        Public Summary of FOIA Procedures and Guidelines Policy: This is to formally insert that  

        the township web address has changed to www.springvaletownship.org and the Clerk can be 

        contacted at clerk@springvaletownship.org. Becky Fettig made the motion to accept, Kyle Ulrich  

        seconded All approved. 

       Parking Lot Marking: The lines for the parking lot will be refreshed August 11, 2022. 

        DNR Forest Cutting: Randy would like board approval to seek to have road access blocked to  

        cleared state forest land. All present agreed. 

http://www.springvaletownship.org/
mailto:clerk@springvaletownship.org


       Annual Township Meeting:  County Road Commission discussions for Emmet County local 

governments road choices for next year (2023) will take place earlier than previous years--in October 

and/or November in 2022. Springvale Township is requesting to be scheduled between October 31-

November 3. Township level discussion will begin at September board meeting.               

         

Comments from the floor:   Concerns expressed regarding out-of-date information on the  

        County website as regards Springvale’s web address. Clarity requested on Trails End and Stanley  

        Court improvements. 

Comments from Board:  Randy McCune relays request by Sandy Birdsall for information on local  

        workers to assist with yard work. 

  

Adjournment:   7:41 PM 

Respectfully submitted,  

Pamela Rambow, Springvale Township Deputy Clerk 

 

 

__________________________________, Springvale Township Clerk 

Approved by Springvale Township Board on ____________________ 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


